
HB 2320  
Senate Finance and Taxation  
 
I am in support of SB 2320  
 
Chairman Weber and Committee Members,  
 
I think this is a great bill, and am glad to see that the tax exemption will no longer apply 
to interstate pipelines and associated equipment that bring CO2 into the state for 
geologic storage or enhanced oil/natural gas recovery.  I see however that in-state CO2 
pipeline infrastructure will continue to receive the tax exemption, I do not believe this 
should be the case. The savings from this could help lower the out of control spending 
in our state. I urge a Do Pass on SB 2320, this will be in accordance with the North 
Dakota Constitution.  
 
Thank You, 
Lydia R. Gessele 
Wells County  
District 14 


